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Cisco Systems, Inc.

       170 West Tasman Dr.

       San Jose, CA 95134

Dear Awarded supplier,

This letter is to notify you that your Contract with the State of Oklahoma _SW1006C is being auto renewed 
annually for the reminder of the contract agreement period. No annual renewal notices will be supplied. This 
does not change any terms and conditions of the Contract or any previously made Amendments.

Should either party not want to renew the Contract, a written termination notice should be sent at least 30 days 
prior to the end of the Contract term.

Substantive Amendments can still be made, including annual price sheet amendments. This process will still 
involve a legal review and acceptance.

Oklahoma Statewide contract _SW1006C_ will be automatically renewed with the base agreement period 
commencing   9/30/2024  and ending   9/30/2026.

If you have any questions, please contact: Barry Timberlake

405-521-6721

   barry.timberlake@omes.ok.gov

Thank you!

Cisco Systems, Inc.
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August 7, 2024

Jenn Baenziger Authorized Signatory


